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Renewals are happening for Oregon Health Plan (OHP)  
and other Medicaid benefits. Letters are going out now 
through mid-2024, and will tell you what to do.  
Not everyone will get their letters at the same time.

Update your address  
and check your mail.

Get information or free help in many languages:

KeepCovered.Oregon.gov
Call weekdays from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.:

800-699-9075
Report changes and respond to renewals online:

Benefits.Oregon.gov
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For individuals with disabilities or individuals who speak a language other than English, OHA can provide information in alternate formats such as translations, large print or braille. Contact 503-945-5488 (all relay calls accepted) or feedback@odhsoha.oregon.gov.

Protect your 
medical benefits

https://KeepCovered.Oregon.gov
https://Benefits.Oregon.gov
mailto:feedback@odhsoha.oregon.gov



